[EAA 1094 October Meeting
Cedar Mills Airport October 16, 2021

Important Announcement !!!

Instead of our normal meeting in Sulphur Springs, we are going to have a Fly-Out! On
October 16, we will join up with the Cedar Mills Fly-In/Splash-In Safety Seminar.

Everybody can fly (or drive) to Cedar Mills Airport (3TO) in Gordonville, TX. We have no specific
schedule. If you have an extra seat available — or if you would like a ride, contact Jeff Secules and let
him know so we can fill all available seats to attend the seminar. Some may be going on Friday but
most of us can arrive on Saturday and stay as long as we like. Attend some seminars and see a
BUNCH of cool airplanes. Cedar Mills has an east/west runway that is 3,000 of beautiful grass.

Brad Rose has a cabin on the runway. All are invited to come hang out on his 2nd floor deck for a
fantastic view of the landings and departures. He wants us to have a place to come and hang out but
you have to walk — or catch a ride on the shuttle — to the restaurant when you get hungry.

At our fly-in last month, we presented the Ron Hoestery Memorial Flight Scholarship to a fantastic
young lady. She is a cadet in the Civil Air Patrol and has her eyes set on the Air Force Academy. Her
name is Carmen Ashburn and she attended our fly-in with other cadets.

Thanks to your generous
. donations, Carmen will be
#% able to complete her
~__ private glider license this
. spring. (She is already
half-way there.) We are
expecting great things
from this promising young
cadet.
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Here is the address for our chapter website: 1094
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